
Sleep Study Results Notification 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the results of your 

recent sleep study conducted on [Date of Study]. 

After thorough analysis, the findings indicate that you [summary of results, e.g., "exhibit signs of 

moderate obstructive sleep apnea."]. This condition may contribute to various health issues, and 

we recommend discussing the results with your healthcare provider. 

Please contact our office at [Office Phone Number] to schedule a follow-up appointment where 

we can discuss these results in detail and outline potential treatment options. 

Thank you for trusting us with your care. We look forward to assisting you further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Healthcare Facility Name] 

[Facility Address] 

[Contact Information] 


